
APPROVED CITY COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 
A Public Hearing on the 2024 Budget was held on Tuesday, September 19, 2024, 

at 6:30 PM, at City Hall. Mayor Thomas Erdmann presiding. 

 

 The following members of council and city departments were present: Troy 

Roundy, Neil Fandrich, Jesse Nelson, Tyler Hoggarth, Doug Smith, Jason Wolsky, 

Christopher Bittmann, and Jennifer Gast 

 Absent:  Councilman Trygg Olson and Attorney Ryan.   

 

 A motion was made by Fandrich, seconded by Roundy, to approve Bruce 

Bachmeier’s request to have a fireworks display at the homecoming football game 

Friday, September 20, 2024 at approximately 7 pm. All voted aye. Motion carried. 

  

 A public hearing on the 2025 budget was held.  No members from the public were 

present and the hearing remained open for approximately ten minutes. The Public 

Hearing on the 2025 Budget was closed. 

 

 A motion was made by Nelson, seconded by Hoggarth, to approve the 2025 

Budget. The following voted in favor: Smith, Fandrich, Hoggarth, Roundy, and Nelson. 

Against: None. Motion carried. 

 

 Auditor Gast highlighted the estimated year end balances for the general fund for 

2024 and 2025 and positive sales tax information regarding record collection. 

 

 A motion was made by Smith, seconded by Roundy, to certify the levies at a total 

of 88.99 mills as follows: 

 General Fund    $692,300 

 Library      $55,700 

 Carrington Airport     $40,000 

 Debt Service Funds: Hwy Bonds ’09   $38,000 

 Total Amount Levied   $826,000 

The following voted in favor: Nelson, Hoggarth, Smith, Roundy, and Fandrich. Against: 

None. Motion carried. 

 

 There being no further business on the special meeting agenda, Roundy made the 

motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Fandrich. All voted aye. Motion carried.  

 

Adjourned at 6:50 p.m. 

 

 

____________________________   _____________________________ 

Jennifer Gast, City Auditor    Thomas Erdmann, Mayor 


